Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 14 June 2016 17:06

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to tree removal: Your ref: 2016/2909/T

4 Netherhall Gardens,
London NW3 5RR

8 June 2016

Dear Tree Team,
Your ref: 2016/2909/T - proposed tree work at 6 Netherhall Gardens, London NW3 5RR

Thank you for your notification concerning the proposed removal of two lime trees, stated as T9 and T11
on the related plan.

As your records will show, trees have already been removed from this site, notably ones from my own
garden. | think it is thus especially important to preserve a tree wherever possible.

First of all, | think there may be an error in your plan which states that T9 is a lime tree. It isn’t. Is this being
confused with T10 which is a lime tree and, moreover, appears to grow more or less directly out of the
foundations of the relevant property? Perhaps you could clarify this? Nonetheless, | would not object to T9
or T10 being removed, if absolutely necessary, given the proximity issue.

However, T11, which abuts my property and provides pleasant greenery and shade, is a considerable
distance - no less than 9 metres - from the relevant property. | would therefore like to object to this tree
being removed. Naturally, | would not oppose it being regularly pruned.

Yours sincerely,

C. Williams {Owner)



